
Dear Parents and Students, 

 

I would like to share a video with you about the exciting study abroad opportunities available to you. Please take the time to watch it. 

 

If you are interested in meeting with the counselors from "Go Abroad Training Institute Private Limited" , please come to school on May 18th May  8 am to 
10 am. Students are required to be accompanied by their parents. 

 

If your parents are unavailable on this WhatsApp number, please inform them of the above information and video. 

 

If you are interested, kindly give your approvaland inform us by 13th May on School e-mail Id. contact@smccjkanpur.org 

 

Thank you for your attention. 

 

Best Regards, 

 



Principal. 


